
July 28, 2013
Mary Schroer

Wastewater Section
Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality

P.O. Box 98922

1200 N Street, The Atrium, Suite 400

Lincoln, NE 68509-8922



RE: Final report for 2012 grant year and update on 2013 grant
Dear Ms. Schroer:

Please find enclosed the City of Lexington’s final grant report and summary for the 2012 Stormwater grant. We feel we had another successful year of educating and promoting stormwater awareness.

Our 2013 semi-annual report shows little in terms of spending of grant funds. We have spent $3932.89 on promotional items; water bottles, park cleanup and repairs to the “Walter the Walleye” mascot.  

Sincerely,

Bill Brecks
City of Lexington

